

Wrap-Up

MOVES Review Work Group
December 6, 2017



- Wrap-up & Discussion
- Invitation to present to the Work Group (next slide)
- Invitation to review updated MOVES Technical Reports (TBD)
- Next meeting tentatively scheduled for March 7, 2018
- Reminder
 - Please send additional comments on today's presentations to Sarah Roberts (<u>Roberts.Sarah@epa.gov</u>) by January 17, 2018



Invitation to Present to Work Group

- The Work Group's short- and long-term recommendations were presented to the Mobile Sources Technical Review Subcommittee in May. This presentation can be viewed here: https://www.epa.gov/sites/production/files/2017-06/documents/053120217-barth.pdf
- We want to continue these Work Group meetings and, in addition to the EPA
 presentations, we invite outside presentations that would help shape MOVES long-term
 development.
 - Process:
 - Submit one-page requests for presentations. Requests should include a title, abstract, results, and significance for MOVES development
 - Submit to Sarah Roberts (<u>Roberts.Sarah@epa.gov</u>)
 - Requests will be prioritized by MOVES Workgroup Co-Chairs

